
 

 

  

 

 

UCCEDD/LEND NEWSLETTER 
Summer 2019 

 

 

 

  

 

Rafey and his mom, Hadia taking a selfie 

Charting the LifeCourse Parent 
Testimonial  

 
Hadia attended one of our Charting the 
LifeCourse (CTLC) trainings and had this 
to say about how it has impacted her 
family's life. "This training helped me to 
realize that it's not all about me, but it is 
about what he (Rafey) wants. He is 
nonverbal, but he was telling us he wanted 

Welcome New CAC 
Members 

 

Photo of 2019/2020 CAC Members 

July marks the beginning of the 
new UCCEDD Community 
Advisory Committee year. We are 
pleased to welcome our new 
Chair, Louis Friedman; Vice Chair, 
Diane Burns; and new members: 
Michael Denlinger, Self Advocate, 
Member of Housing Network of 
Cincinnati and DD Council 
Member; Rob Festenstein, Center 
for Independent Living Options; 
Essie Peterson, SABE Advisor, 
GoVoter Project; Kevin Potts, Ken 
Anderson Alliance; and Jena 
Wells, Down Syndrome 
Association of Greater Cincinnati 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001F6QQ-fRLQ1LK-qNU-0_D6fgACUiehO-htgmB43yj9XiuObrkf7UEzVr5aoa5UeNoZ8SYR6be3W29CgLunr5OshKHCgO4e0X39LHj8JE67wGNhP0r6RpeE8GCn0npM_tGkioHvYJ5QZPOQexQY6tKa786vWxCof9s&c=8OEObS1oMNsHKy21VjuWvHnb5IcKDbIUxaOXBHbFR2p45UrKn4lT1w==&ch=0-bFl2Wn5CCTCXZqcpX3OiBPcLjlCc0w0fJuT0HmGIH-sIRYN6yxOQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001F6QQ-fRLQ1LK-qNU-0_D6fgACUiehO-htgmB43yj9XiuObrkf7UEzVr5aoa5UeNoZ8SYR6be3W29CgLunr5OshKHCgO4e0X39LHj8JE67wGNhP0r6RpeE8GCn0npM_tGkioHvYJ5QZPOQexQY6tKa786vWxCof9s&c=8OEObS1oMNsHKy21VjuWvHnb5IcKDbIUxaOXBHbFR2p45UrKn4lT1w==&ch=0-bFl2Wn5CCTCXZqcpX3OiBPcLjlCc0w0fJuT0HmGIH-sIRYN6yxOQ==
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001F6QQ-fRLQ1LK-qNU-0_D6fgACUiehO-htgmB43yj9XiuObrkf7UEzVr5aoa5UeNoeQNL8DcvQkp4-ekMWkYgjItCY2B0uEzDeKrKb9t7RTWya_JVBnblFOvDEXjHwr88lu-XgmFVXuQ=&c=8OEObS1oMNsHKy21VjuWvHnb5IcKDbIUxaOXBHbFR2p45UrKn4lT1w==&ch=0-bFl2Wn5CCTCXZqcpX3OiBPcLjlCc0w0fJuT0HmGIH-sIRYN6yxOQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001F6QQ-fRLQ1LK-qNU-0_D6fgACUiehO-htgmB43yj9XiuObrkf7UEzVr5aoa5UeNoeQNL8DcvQkp4-ekMWkYgjItCY2B0uEzDeKrKb9t7RTWya_JVBnblFOvDEXjHwr88lu-XgmFVXuQ=&c=8OEObS1oMNsHKy21VjuWvHnb5IcKDbIUxaOXBHbFR2p45UrKn4lT1w==&ch=0-bFl2Wn5CCTCXZqcpX3OiBPcLjlCc0w0fJuT0HmGIH-sIRYN6yxOQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001F6QQ-fRLQ1LK-qNU-0_D6fgACUiehO-htgmB43yj9XiuObrkf7UEzVr5aoa5UeNok6L74y01MLN4fsAqaardIA3YOHjeXvghxZc-XMZ1NqWk9Xpqpn5E417VLzKPJbgzqQpvB5ShvvfeMUb5Rw-55A==&c=8OEObS1oMNsHKy21VjuWvHnb5IcKDbIUxaOXBHbFR2p45UrKn4lT1w==&ch=0-bFl2Wn5CCTCXZqcpX3OiBPcLjlCc0w0fJuT0HmGIH-sIRYN6yxOQ==
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more independence and the CTLC 
framework has given him a voice. Prior to 
this, I simply made decisions for him, now I 
ask more questions. And because of this, 
he is now asking more questions. He will 
ask about his day. Where are we going? To 
a restaurant? What restaurant? Then he'll 
google the restaurant and we will look at 
the menu. He feels more prepared and it 
has reduced his anxiety, so he has a better 
experience."  

Read more of their story here  

  

  

 

Down Syndrome Research Studies 

There are three different research studies 
related to Down Syndrome, looking for 
participation: Children 2.5 to 7 Years Old, 
Children and Teens 6 to 17, Children 6 to 
17 Years Old and Their Parent  

Details Here 

  

  

 

Supporting Families of Children and 
Youth with Special Healthcare 

Needs (CYSHCN) whose Nursing 
Services have been denied 

Ohio Family 2 Family's goal is to educate 
and advocate for nursing care solutions and 
policy changes that sustain and/or improve 
the health and safety of children and adults 
with intensive medical needs and 
developmental disabilities. 

More about solutions and resources  

  

Early Matters. We are excited to 
see what this year brings!  

  

 

Success with the LIFT 
(Living Independent From 

Tobacco) Program  

 

Photo of LIFT participants 

The purpose of LIFT is to teach 
individuals with disabilities how to 
reduce and/or stop smoking. 
Immediately after the LIFT 
intervention, CO levels 
significantly decreased, indicating 
that smoking had reduced. This 
decrease was also seen in the 
one-month follow up with 
participants. One participant had 
this to say about the course, "I 
liked the community aspect. I 
would often see people outside of 
class and we would ask each 
other about how quitting smoking 
was going. Everyone was very 
supportive of each other." 

  

 

Policy Paper Published, 
"Fostering Disability 

Advocates: A Framework for 
Training Future Leaders 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001F6QQ-fRLQ1LK-qNU-0_D6fgACUiehO-htgmB43yj9XiuObrkf7UEzVr5aoa5UeNoT7JM5-j6yA5MxWPARDReN7lC1fpjknPiR2SXyJIf1NRjOv5Gt6zERtbi7MhCEK68Rci-9pRS5C9hqZhXfti3F61j1zq_OWRteokma2Nd6BX99ldIb6Hc9Qb0MYc2Zn3SwbpEUyOV9Oz_Oyzv5h-yoYDHiyvJb2jlE5TCb1fV3jDp6aL6s8HwwEVDnRAXJgnz&c=8OEObS1oMNsHKy21VjuWvHnb5IcKDbIUxaOXBHbFR2p45UrKn4lT1w==&ch=0-bFl2Wn5CCTCXZqcpX3OiBPcLjlCc0w0fJuT0HmGIH-sIRYN6yxOQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001F6QQ-fRLQ1LK-qNU-0_D6fgACUiehO-htgmB43yj9XiuObrkf7UEzVr5aoa5UeNoUD7_Yjuu4mPUnDHjLOoEKRrWPQYqg4S8m896EBXRXSyy3sutx5GQwoT-fOMYpGPxvySvfxQOsD2LEHIXTARWUfaK_Z6GJzn3&c=8OEObS1oMNsHKy21VjuWvHnb5IcKDbIUxaOXBHbFR2p45UrKn4lT1w==&ch=0-bFl2Wn5CCTCXZqcpX3OiBPcLjlCc0w0fJuT0HmGIH-sIRYN6yxOQ==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001F6QQ-fRLQ1LK-qNU-0_D6fgACUiehO-htgmB43yj9XiuObrkf7UEzVr5aoa5UeNoBW2IoacTYPsY_hKIOa8VeBRzuHNnojDbwueWCyMEOlRJS93rEDj5ZL_SQwnlqayH84s_zH0RR5omHmZqCxsRt2pgIYybpjXbgYKc00R5p_Q=&c=8OEObS1oMNsHKy21VjuWvHnb5IcKDbIUxaOXBHbFR2p45UrKn4lT1w==&ch=0-bFl2Wn5CCTCXZqcpX3OiBPcLjlCc0w0fJuT0HmGIH-sIRYN6yxOQ==


  

 

 

Transition Bootcamp Conference to 
Resume in 2020 

Our Transition Bootcamp Committee has 
decided to take a year to evaluate the 
impact that the conference has had up to 
this point and to make sure we are serving 
families with transition age kids to the best 
of our ability. That being said, we will not 
host a traditional Transition Bootcamp 
Conference in the fall of 2019, but will 
resume in the fall of 2020. Thank you for all 
that you do to make this event a success 
and we look forward to bringing an updated 
conference in 2020. 

 

Through Interprofessional 
Education" 

Stephanie Weber, Jennifer Smith, 
Kara Ayers and Jane Gerhardt 
collaborated on this policy 
paper aimed at teaching policy 
and advocacy skills specific to the 
underserved population of 
individuals with developmental 
disabilities.  

Read more here 

  

 

Upcoming Events 
  

Monday, September 16, 9:30am - 11:30am - Care Connections: Understanding 
DDBP & Community Support Options, $10 per family 

 
Thursday, October 17, 6pm - 8:30pm - Northeast Ohio Regional Transition 
Collaborative 

 
Wednesday, October 23, 5:30pm - 7:30pm - Managing Anxiety: Helpings Kids 
with Developmental Disabilities Cope and Succeed, $10 per family 

 
Tuesday, November 5 & Tuesday, November 12, 9am - 12pm - Toilet Training for 
Children with Developmental Disabilities, $25 per family  

 
Monday, November 18, 9:30am - 11:30am - Understanding Behavior in 
Individuals with Developmental Disabilities, $10 per family 

 
Monday, December 9, 5:30pm - 7:30pm - Care Connections: Understanding 
DDBP & Community Support Options, $10 per family 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001F6QQ-fRLQ1LK-qNU-0_D6fgACUiehO-htgmB43yj9XiuObrkf7UEzUFNcJBjh0HChulaBrlAQ05FtRAGQsoMjL2q3xxnF6IW0zLmBM3FJP61O8W4jrylyNi1cD55tUTOiJFUM_z6Gy43UH8W3_5WFg==&c=8OEObS1oMNsHKy21VjuWvHnb5IcKDbIUxaOXBHbFR2p45UrKn4lT1w==&ch=0-bFl2Wn5CCTCXZqcpX3OiBPcLjlCc0w0fJuT0HmGIH-sIRYN6yxOQ==


 
Details about all trainings and events, including Transition Booster 
sessions can be found here  

 

  

University of Cincinnati Center for Excellence in 
Developmental Disabilities 
3430 Burnet Ave., MLC 4002 Cincinnati, OH 45229 
www.uccedd.org 

 

Connect with us 
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